Edra Morle@ge

From: Lynne Smith

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 9:54 AM
To: Edra Morledge

Subject: FW: Taku Lanes beer & wine license

From: Cindy Price <cindy@takulanes.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 8:10 AM

To: Sen. Peter Micciche <Sen.Peter.Micciche @akleg.gov>
Subject: Taku Lanes beer & wine license

Hi Senator Micciche,

My name is Cindy Price I'm the owner of Taku Lanes LLC | am contacting you in regards to the denial of my recreational
site license. 1 am hoping to add bowling alleys to the SB 16. | am in risk of losing my business if | can't get my license
reinstated, My beer and wine sales are close to 35% of Taku Lanes revenue.

I'd hate for Juneau to lose it's only bowling alley. It originally opened as Channel Bowl in 1959 and has gone through a

few ownership changes and name changes from Channel Bowl to Juneau Bowling Center to finally Taku Lanes.

We have adult leagues, youth leagues and JDHS uses us for PE classes on occasion, We also hold several events each

year like Bowl! for Kids Sake which is coming up in the next few weeks.We have regular bowlers ranging from age 4 to
£ eour oldest league bowler of 95.
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Any help would be greatly appreciated. Please feel free to contact me at anytime my cell # is 360-771-7197.
Thank you for your time.
Cindy Price

Cindy Price
Taku Lanes LLC
907-586-1595

www.takulanes.com



